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RE: For Patty Atkin: Open Public Records Act Request 

From : Susan Glick <glicksg@umdnj.edu > 
	

Mon, Oct 31, 2011 05:51 PM 

Subject : RE: For Patty Atkin: Open Public Records Act Request 
	

2 attachments 

To : edpdlaw@comcast.net  

I apology for the delay. I did check our records and as of October 3rd , did not find a Thaddaeus Caldwell in our employment database. If you have 
questions or know differently, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Glick 

Manager, Special Project 
Custodian of Public Records 
Dept. of Legal Management 
University of Medicine and Dentistry of New Jersey 
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